

Beginning with the 2023-2024 school year (fall 2023), the Louisiana Department of Health (LDH) will be observing the existing school entry requirement that students be vaccinated with at least two doses of Hepatitis A vaccine before entering kindergarten, or any grade thereafter. In preparing for this update in the 2023-2024 school year, reach out to your child's medical provider or contact your school nurse to clarify if the Hepatitis A vaccination is needed. If a student has an updated exemption on file, parents/guardians are not required to provide such immunization/record for school entry/attendance.

St. Charles Parish Public Schools will be collaborating with Access Health to provide on-site immunizations the week of May 1-4, 2023. Parents/guardians may complete an Immunization Consent and return to the School Nurse no later than Thursday, April 6, 2023 if you would like your child to receive required immunizations. See the link or QR code below to access the Immunization consent for Access Health.

You may contact your School Nurse for any questions or concerns.









Spanish

St Charles Immunization Form in Spanish Link: https://app.hellosign.com/s/KjQYnrSt

St Charles Immunization Form in English Link: https://app.hellosign.com/s/H1gedRTY